From: Jason Herrick

To: Rules Coordinator
Subject: Comments to Rule 16 TAC §3.8 and §3.57, and 16 TAC Chapter 4
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 12:57:36 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do

OT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the
message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on
any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

To Whom it May Concern,

| have reviewed the proposed rule changes in both its original draft form and the formal draft.
Additionally, | have participated in several review sessions as a member of the Texas Alliance
of Energy Producers, which has submitted comments on behalf of its members. Please refer
to the Alliance’s comments for any specific recommendations to the rule change. Our
company supports the recommendations made by the Alliance and urge their inclusion in the
final form.

Sincerely,

Jason Herrick

President

Pantera Energy Company
806-376-6625 (w)
jherrick@panteraenergy.com
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